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Mon., Feb. 4th:  Quilt Club @ 7 p.m. 
 

Wed., Feb. 6th:  Book Club  @ 9 a.m. 
 

                  Confirmation Class @ 6 p.m. 
 

Thurs., Feb. 7th:    UMW Welcome Back                          

                          Luncheon @ NOON 
 

Fri., Feb. 8th:  Menôs Bible Study @ 7 a.m. 
 

Sun., Feb. 10th:  Caring Cards 2-4 p.m. 
 

           Youth Group Board meeting @ 5 p.m.  

                      here at our church 
 

                  Youth Group (Jr. High) 6-8 p.m.  

       here at LUMC 
   
          Choir practice @ 7 p.m.  

United Methodist Women³s Welcome Back Luncheon 
Thursday, February 7, 2019  

@ 12:00 P.M.  
 

Our UMW Welcome Back Luncheon will be Thursday, February 7th at 

12:00 p.m.  Rachel Circle will be serving, followed by our Pledge Service 

and a short business meeting.  Jeanette Korrect will have a Response  

Moment.  My apologies for the error on the meeting schedule handed 

out in December !  
 

Thank you to Eve Circle (our new circle) for providing greeters in  

January.  If any Eve member can join us at noon on your lunch break,  

we would love to have you on Feb. 7!!  Another change will occur in 

March;  Rebekah Circle will serve the afternoon refreshments and a  

special program recognizing 150 years of UMW will be presented by  

Jeanette Korrect and friends!  

Looking forward to seeing all of you  

for a time of fellowship and our  

individual pledges to share in the 

work God has for us.  

      ~ Wendy  



 

 

 
 

Q: What do you call a cold ghost?  

A: Caspñburr  

 

Q:  What do you get from sitting on the ice too long?  

A: Polaroids! 

 

Q:  What did the big furry hat say to the warm woolly scarf?  

A: òYou hang around while I go on ahead.ó 

 

Itõs so cold out Iõm shaking like a couple of jelly donuts at a Weight Watchers meeting! 

 

Itõs so cold when I turned on the showerñ-I got hail!  

 

Itõs so cold out, Iõm turning into a BRRRito!. 

 

  

News from the Northwest District 
 

They are trying something new in the Northwest District.  They will no longer be 

publishing Letters from the Lakeshore.  They will be posting information on their 

website at www.northwest.iaumc.org.   

Lay Servant Training 
Saturday, April 6 

  8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Early United Methodist Church 

 

Classes will be Basic, Lay Pastoral Care Giving and Preaching.   
The cost will be $20 per person.  It will need to be paid online at the time of registration.  

Registration forms will be available shortly. 



There will also be a  

Silent Auction! 

The Laurens Area Community Youth Group will be meeting  

here at our church for the month of February. 

 

Sunday, Feb. 3rd ~ Sr. High 
 

Sunday, Feb. 10th ~ Jr. High 
 

Sunday, Feb. 17th ~ Sr. High  
 

Sunday, Feb. 24th ~ Jr. High 

 

All meetings 6:00 p.m.-8 p.m. 



Worship services may be viewed on  

local Channel 2 every Tuesday at 3:00 p.m. 

and Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. 

Watch our worship services online at your convenience at 

www.laurensumc.org 

Click on ´Sermonsµ 

 

Caring Cards will meet  

THIS Sunday, February 10th from 2 -4 p.m.  

in Fellowship Hall.  Come join the card -making fun! 

Thank you to everyone who participates, helps, performs & serves each 

Sunday morning to help make our fellowship & worship service a  

wonderful & meaningful experience for all in the glorifying of our Lord. 

 
 

In case of inclement weather, church cancellations will be aired on  

KAYL (101.7 FM), KICD (107.7 FM & 1240 AM), and  

KJYL (100.7 FM) radio stations.   

Cancellations will also be posted on our church facebook page (Laurens United 

Methodist Church), our website (www.laurensumc.org) and Channel 4 (KTIV). 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you so much for the nice prayer shawl.  It has brought me great 

comfort.  Thank you all for the prayers.  I really appreciate it.         

        ~Sincerely, Denny Waters 



 

Cards for Carol Schmidt may reach her at Marian Home  

2400 6th Avenue North, Room 313, Fort Dodge, Iowa  50501. 


